

GILGANDRA HIGH SCHOOL

Email: gilgandra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au www.gilgandra-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

PO Box 162 Gilgandra NSW 2827 Phone (02) 6847 2276 Fax (02) 6847 1288

14 November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to invite you and your child to Gilgandra High School's final 'Year 6 into Year 7' transition evening, on Monday 25th November at 6pm, being held on the lawn area in the main quad area of the school.

Discussion on the night will include:

- Day 1 What will it look like for Year 7 students and what support will be in place
- Year 7 What opportunities are there for Year 7 students
- Receive Information Package.

This also gives you and your child a chance to ask any questions you may have and meet some of our staff members.

Included will be a light meal (BBQ and salad) for those who attend. Please RSVP by Thursday 21st November on 6847 2276 for catering purposes.

We look forward to seeing you there on the night.

Yours sincerely

Neal Reed

Principal

Nicola Murphy

2020 Year 7 Advisor